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13th December 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
 

We have some devastatingly sad news to share with our Hillstone family.    
  
You may be aware of an incident at Babbs Mill Park which was widely reported on Sunday 11th December.  I 
have been informed that children from Hillstone School were involved in this incident and that sadly we 
have lost a member of our Hillstone family.   
  
As a school and community, we would like to express our sympathy at this terrible news and the 
unimaginable pain the family must be suffering.  We are in contact with those involved and have expressed 
our immense sadness, offering support as will be required.  Understandably, those involved are still coming 
to terms with what has happened, and we ask that their privacy is respected at this terribly difficult time.  
 
 

Mrs Chudleigh and I are talking to the children from year 2 to year 6 about this tragic event.  
  
  
If you have concerns about how your child is coping with this news, you can contact Mrs Gibbon or 
Mrs Chudleigh in the first instance. Services from Solihull and Birmingham will be providing support for our 
community.  
  
  
Thank you, we appreciate your help and understanding at this very difficult time.  
  
  
Yours sincerely  
  
  
Mr J King  
Head Teacher  

 


